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Dear Cav News Readers,A

Greetings from the Vic Committee!A Thank-you to those who have already paid their Membership and Cav News fees.A
gentle reminder to those that havena€™1t paid fees that they are now overdue for this year. We rely on your memberships to
assist us in keeping the organization afloat and to ensure we can continue mailing out the 6 monthly editions of Cav

News to you. If you need another form you can download it from our website: 26cavcommando.org.au or send me an

email and | will make sure you get another one. If you are no longer interested in receiving Cav News please let me know
as soon as possible A so you can be removed from the mail out list. A NEWS FLASH:A Special Afternoon Tea: the committee
would like to invite you and yours to a special afternoon tea on Sunday October 4th from 2.00 &€" 4.00pm at the Livingstone
Community Centre, 1 Livingstone Street, Ivanhoe, 3079. Everyone is welcome with a special focus on those that would

like to attend but need a ride and /or a helping hand. If you live in Melbourne or Geelong someone from the committee
would love to pick you up and drop you home. RSVP greatly appreciated for catering purposes to Susan on 0403 169

859 by September 30th.A As usual you can email any news or photos to me for Cav News at: mcsusan2000@yahoo.com
or post a clearly printed hand written contribution to: 15 Jillian Street, Mooroolbark, 3138, Vic. A If you know of anyone in
need of a phone call, a card, a visit or some financial support please let me know. We value all our members and it is a
privilege to assist where we can!A Yours faithfully and God Bless you,A Susan McLaughlinA Susan McLaughlinPresident:
2nd/6th Cavalry Commando Regiment and 2nd Cavalry Regiment Association (Vic) Inc.A
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